
I work as principal of a private non-profit elementary school, and we currently have the freedom to choose the teachers and 
curriculum that best represent our values and serve our students and families. It is concerning to think how the state could control 
and implement its own agenda through the registration of private schools, especially through teacher qualifications, permitted 
curriculum, school facilities, etc. There is a reason that our parents have chosen an independent school for their children's 
education, please do not take the option away from them. 


